
Final Week 

Of Brush Pickup 
 

 

October 20th thru October 24th 

Last Pickup for the season 

Please have brush and yard waste out in front of your 

residence only on October 20th.  

 

 

Leaf pick up will start on Monday, October 27th, and run through Wednesday, November 26th 

unless there's a significant snowfall. There is not a set schedule for pick up. The Highway Dept. 

will be out on a weekly basis. This will be a leaf pickup only. No brush will be picked up. 


